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City of Tucson 

Redistricting Advisory Committee 

 

Legal Action Report 
 

Monday, October 5, 2020 

 

 

MEETING NOTE:  Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, this meeting was conducted using 

measures to protect public health.  This meeting was held remotely through Microsoft Teams, 

and did not include any items that involved time set aside for public comments.  Attendance was 

allowed by internet link or phone call as indicated on the meeting agenda. 

 

 

 

1. Roll Call  

 

The Redistricting Advisory Committee (RAC) meeting was called to order at 5:09 p.m. 

by Chair Jonathan Rothschild.  

 

Upon roll call, those present and absent were: 

 

Present: Appointor: 

Charlene Mendoza, Vice Chair Mayor 

Michael O’Connell Ward 1 

Marion Chubon Ward 2 

Glenn Perkins Ward 3  

Kelly Anne Canady Ward 4 

D. Grady Scott Ward 5 

Jonathan Rothschild, Chair  Ward 6 

 

Absent: 

None 

 

Staff Present: 

Roger W. Randolph, City Clerk 

Maria Talamante, Assistant City Clerk 

Yolanda Lozano, Assistant City Clerk 

Shawna Lee, City Records Manager 

Randy Hammel, Systems Analyst, City Clerk’s Office 

Jennifer Stash, Principal Assistant City Attorney 

 

 

2. Approval of Meeting Transcripts – September 3rd and 14th, 2020  

 

It was moved by Vice Chair Mendoza, duly seconded and carried by a voice vote of 

7 to 0, to approve the transcripts of the meetings held on September 3, 2020 and 

September 14, 2020. 
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3. Consideration of Redistricting Proposals 
 

Information was provided by Roger W. Randolph, City Clerk, regarding the material 

distributed for this meeting, including the options presented for consideration. 

 

Chair Rothschild suggested moving forward with Staff’s “Option 1” and Vice Chair 

Mendoza’s “Option 2,” and getting input on those options during the public hearing. 

 

Discussion ensued. 

 

It was moved by Kelly Canady, duly seconded and carried by a voice vote of 6 to 1 

(Glenn Perkins dissenting), to move forward with staff’s “Option 1” and Vice Chair 

Mendoza’s “Option 2.” 

 

Discussion ensued regarding scheduling the public hearing.  The public hearing was 

scheduled for 5:00 p.m. on Monday, October 12, 2020. 

 

Mr. Randolph and Chair Rothschild provided an overview of the process for the public 

hearing.   

 

No further action was taken. 

 

4. Future Agenda Items 
 

No future items were identified. 

 

5. Next Meeting Date/Time 
 

The next meeting was scheduled for Monday, October 12, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. 

 

6. Adjournment 

 

It was moved by Marion Chubon, duly seconded and carried by a voice vote of 7 to 0, to 

adjourn. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:53 p.m. 

 


